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The Rice Marketing Board recently met in 
Whitton for their February meeting. Apart from 
the normal oversight of the rice vesting 
arrangements and other strategic matters, it 
provided an opportunity to bid farewell to Ms. 
Victoria Taylor and Ms. Melissa De Bortoli from 
the RMB.  
 
The Chair, Rowan McMonnies and other 
directors spoke about their diligent 
contribution to the RMB, thanking them both 
for their commitment, and in particular the decade-plus service that Ms. Taylor had given to the 
RMB and the wider rice industry.”  
 
Melissa Served the Board from February 2022 until August 2023.  Victoria served the Board from 
December 2013 to 12 March 2024.  
 

 
 

Contact: Nyree Dunn, Board Secretary, 02 6953 3200 or email secretary@rmbnsw.org.au 


